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        August 21, 2024 

 
 

Ms. Jenny Wang 
AYLUS – Frisco & Plano Branch 

 
Dear Ms. Wang, 
 
For over 100 years, our mission has been to make life better for children – 
something YOU make possible. Thank you for your recent gift of 
$10,000.00. 

Children’s Health SM cares for thousands of patients each year, and many 
more benefit from our efforts to improve the health and well-being of all 
children. Your support helps give them the best experience, the best care 
and ultimately the best fighting chance to get back to being a kid again. 
 
On behalf of all those we serve, thank you for your generosity and 
compassion. 
 
With great appreciation, 

  
Brent Christopher 
President 
 
 
 

 
DONOR INFORMATION: 
AYLUS – Frisco & Plano Branch 

GIFT INFORMATION: 
Gift Date: 8/16/2024 
Gift Amount: $10,000.00 
Designation: The Pauline Allen Gill Center for Cancer and 
Blood Disorders 

 
Thank you for your generous gift to help make life better for children! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


